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Dear Senators and Representatives,

I am writing as a concerned citizen of the state of Oregon.  I STRONGLY object to the
removal of religious and philosophical exemptions to vaccinations. In my opinion the potential
harm inflicted by the vaccines and their recommended schedule is far greater than benefits
they purport.
If this bill passes I will choose to home school rather that vaccinate my child.  I know several
Oregonians that feel the same way.  Please do all that you can to ensure that this bill does not
pass and continue to ensure the right to medical, religious and philosophical exemption from
vaccinations.

Sincerely,
Cyrise Beatty Schachter
Ashland, Oregon

mailto:cyrisesong@gmail.com
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

